
   

   
 

 

19 May 2022 

 

Valued campground patrons, 

Thank you for your continued patronage and support of the Manatee Cove Family Campground. Your 
contribution to the installation Morale, Welfare and Recreation (MWR) Fund continues to have a marked 
impact on the ability to sustain the operations of the Patrick SFB MWR activities for current and future 
generations of our military forces.  

Nonappropriated funds are approved and we are preparing for the execution of the following campground 
improvement projects: replacing the community center exterior decks and pet run fencing and replenishing 
220 tons of limerock on 80 sites.  

We are continuing to execute the payback commitments to the Air Force for the 2014 project to renovate 
the community center; the 2015 project to add 33 new sites, upgrade all sites to full hookup, pave all 
campground roads and add a second shower/laundry facility; and the 2018 project to renovate the older 
shower/laundry facility. We are grateful to have given back $23,000.00 to the campground community 
during the 2021/2022 peak season for social activities such as weekly bowling and karaoke, monthly 
caterered picnics, and a Holiday dinner at the Tides Club.  

Despite a challenging economy and unprecedented minimum wage increase that went into effect on 6 Feb 
2022 that resulted in a 50 percent pay increase for much of the nonappropriated fund workforce, we remain 
committed to providing quality services, facilities and programs for our patrons.   

Effective 1 June, 2022 the campground fees will be adjusted as follows. Payments made prior to this date 
will be honored for their duration.    

Standard Site     High Season (Oct – Mar)     $28 per day     $715 per month 

Standard Site     Low Season (Apr – Sep)      $26 per day     $665 per month 

Premium Site     Year Round                          $37 per day     $940 per month 

Fees have also been adjusted for recreation lodging, RV storage and rental equipment, and also in other 
MWR activities on the installation.  More information is on display in each of the activities and their 
respective web page at www.GoPatrickFL.com.  

We understand our patrons have a choice on where to conduct their recreational activities. We look forward 
to meeting your recreational needs with quality facilities, services and programs that will create lasting 
memories for our military community members.  

Please direct questions and concerns to the Outdoor Recreation Manager at 321-494-9691, 
summer.whisennand@spaceforce.mil, or in person during operating hours.  
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                   Respectfully, 
                                                                                       //SIGNED/SCW/19May2022// 
                                                                                      SUMMER WHISENNAND, NF04 
                                                                                      Manager, Outdoor Recreation                                                                                   
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